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PLANNING COMMISSION 

MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE 

The Planning Commission meeting scheduled on Wednesday, 
November 17, 2021 at 5:30 p.m. has been cancelled. 

The next meeting of the Planning Commission will be on 
Wednesday, December 1, 2021 at 5:30 p.m.        

This notice is available in alternate formats upon request by contacting the City 
Planning Division at planning@smgov.net. 


